From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/03/2024 3:10:04 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
11/03/2024

MR Albert Tsai

9 Painters PDE
Dee Why NSW 2099

RE: Mod2024/0048 - 615 Pittwater Road DEE WHY NSW 2099
To NB Council

The proposal to increase the total number of rooms by 7 and reduce parking spaces by 9 is
totally inappropriate. There is already a lack of parking on May Rd and surrounding streets,
with cars frequently parked illegally due to the shortage of parking. To further increase the
number of residents whilst at the same time reduce the available parking is a ridiculous
proposal.

Regards,
Albert





